Public Hearing
Vienna City Hall
Downstairs Meeting Room
205 North 4th St
October 16, 2018 @ 2:00 P.M.

RE: City of Vienna Housing Rehabilitation Grant

The City of Vienna will be conducting a Public Hearing here at Vienna
City Hall on October 16th, 2018 at 2:00 P.M.

The purpose of this meeting is to answer ANY questions or comments in
regards to the Vienna Housing Rehabilitation Grant Application which,
if awarded, would be able to replace and/or repair roofs, furnaces, air
conditioners, windows, doors, bathrooms, siding etc. at no cost to you,
the homeowner.

Grant applications are scored on a point system. The more residents
from our project area that attend the meeting, the higher chance of

actually receiving the grant.

The City would greatly appreciate a small amount of your time in this
matter. Without the help of the citizens of Vienna, this grant will not be
possible.

I look forward to seeing you here.
Sincerely,

Jon A. Simmons, Mayor

Aleatha Wright Posted




